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The original fiscal note incorrectly stated the cost in section 2 to the 

Connecticut Lottery Corporation (CLC) of $1 to $3 million per year.  

Based on additional information supplied by the Department of 

Consumer Protection (DCP)1, the revised cost to the CLC is 

approximately $100,000 per year to meet the lottery systems, draw 

games, and keno testing requirements in the bill.  

                                                 
1DCP provided a preliminary quote from a current CLC vendor, Gaming Labs 
International.  


